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Getting out the BLUE vote
Jackson County Democrats

Dear Neighbor and Fellow Voter,

Thanks for voting last November [if the voter did]!
We have another election on May 17!

Please VOTE EARLY. We want every vote to get counted.

Please USE YOUR LOCAL BALLOT DROP BOX if you can, to take the pressure off the
post office.  Here is the location closest to you:

Medford has 2 locations now!
1101 W. Main (Elections Office)
205 S. Central (main library--behind building in parking lot)

Please urge your friends, neighbors, and relatives to vote. They can check their registration
at www.vote.org.

And THANK YOU for voting and recognizing that EVERY election matters!

David Sours
Neighborhood Leader for Jacksonville
541-601-2948

Because I am paying for mailing this letter myself, it counts as a donation to the Jackson County Democratic
Party, so this notification is necessary:

http://www.vote.org

